
 

 

 
25th November 2024  
  
  
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
Year 11 Shopping Trip Wednesday 18th December 2024   
  
We have been delighted with the behaviour and resilience of Year 11 during the mock examination period.  Staff 
from across the school have fed back how fantastic their approach to the exams was.   
  
As a result, we would like to reward all students of Year 11 with a Christmas Shopping centre visit to Sheffield 
Meadowhall on Wednesday 18th December 2024 with their Head of Year, Deputy Head of Year, and a number of 
their tutors.   
  
Students will need to meet on the bus bay at the start of form time to be registered.  Buses will depart at 
approximately 9:00am.  The coaches will return to school by 3:20pm so students can catch their buses home. 
Students attending the trip will either need to bring a packed lunch or money to buy lunch at the centre.  If your 
child receives a free school meal, please can you contact school should they wish to be provided with a packed lunch 
on the day.  
  
There is a £5 charge and payment can now be made via Parent Pay; payment will also act as you providing 
consent.  Without this consent students will not be able to attend.  The deadline for consent will be 3:30pm on 
Monday 16th December.   
  
As always, we expect that our Year 11 students continue to set a good example to the rest of the school.  Please note 
that decisions about the involvement of any students on this trip or future whole school or year group trips and 
events can be decided at the discretion of Senior Leadership should those expectations not be met. Students have 
been informed about the criteria they need to meet to be allowed permission to attend this trip, you will receive 
communication if your child is at risk of not being able to attend. If they fail to meet the criteria and you have 
already paid, then you will receive a refund.   
  
Should you have any queries, or you do not wish your child to attend this trip and to be supervised in school, please 
do not hesitate to contact Mr Hamer Hamer@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk  
  
   
Yours faithfully,  
  
   
 
Mr A. Hamer  
Head of Year 11  
  
 
 
 
 
*by clicking the “consent” button on ParentPay, you are also confirming that the emergency contact and medical 
details we have on our system are correct for your child.  Please inform me as a matter of urgency should there be 
any changes to the details we hold.    
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